
 

 

STGT Included in MSCI Global Standard 

a reflection of investor confidence globally 
 

 Sri Trang Gloves (Thailand) Plc. (STGT) was listed on the Stock Exchange of Thailand on 2 July 2020 and 
attracted overwhelming interest from domestic and foreign investors because o f significant growth potential and 
profitability. Today, STGT is pleased to inform shareholders and the media that STGT has been included in the 
MSCI Global Standard, with the rebalancing effective on 30 November 2020. The inclusion reflects confidence in 
the operations of STGT from domestic and foreign institutional investors. 
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